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Final report submitted on the  

Review of the Water Sharing Plan for the Barwon-Darling 
Unregulated and Alluvial Water Sources 2012 

 

 
The Natural Resources Commission (the Commission) has submitted today to the Minister 
for Water and the Minister for Environment its final report on the review of the Water 
Sharing Plan for the Barwon-Darling Unregulated and Alluvial Water Sources 2012. 

 
The Commission would like to thank the 1,231 respondents who provided submissions 
throughout this review. The Commission has considered these submissions in finalising 
the review. 
 
In accordance with s 43 A (5) of the Water Management Act 2000, the report is to be made 
public after the decision of the Minister or on the expiration of 6 months after the report is 
received by the Minister.  
 
For further information, please visit https://www.nrc.nsw.gov.au/2018-2019-wsp-reviews. 
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